
On Friday, February 23rd at 8:00pm, members of The NJ 

Symphony Orchestra  will be hosting a  performance of the 

family   favorite “Peter and the Wolf”. This musical       

composition written by Sergei Prokofiev in 1936 will be   

narrated while the orchestra illustrates it musically on stage 

at The Church of The Hills, located in Far Hills New Jersey. 

The performance is open to the public to both children and 

adults of ALL abilities and all ages.  Suggested donation is 

$10 per adult and $5 per child. Each guest will receive a 

free coloring book  by The Arc of Somerset County that   

follows the story of Peter and the Wolf. 

Proceeds will go toward the vital programs and services of 

The Arc of Somerset County.  

The Arc of Somerset County provides quality services and 

advocacy for children and adults living with intellectual and  

developmental disabilities and their families to support     

development and achievement at every stage of life. 

You’re invited… 

 to a winter performance by members of   

The New Jersey Symphony Orchestra 
 

Peter and the wolf 
The Church of  The Hills 

3545 US-206, Far Hills, NJ 07931 
Friday February 23rd 2018 

Doors Open at 7:00pm   Performance Begins at 8:00pm 

Tickets are available by phone, online at  
http://bit.ly/2EzNQqu  

or at the door 

For ticket purchases, please call 

 The Arc Foundation of Somerset County office 

908-658-3805  or email: lisamariea@thearcofsomerset.org 

http://bit.ly/2EzNQqu
mailto:lisamariea@thearcofsomerset.org

